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MEETING NOTIGCE
Wednesday, May 17, 1989

John Wolfe .

]
"Past, Present and Future of the State Board of Registration for
Geologists and Geophysicists". John Wolfe has been employed by the
Board for the past 20 years as its Executive Officer. Before that he
was employed by the California Department of Water Resources as an
Engineering Geologist.

Bali Hai, South Pacific Room TIME: 6:00 - Social Hour
2230 Shelter Island Drive 7:00 - Dinner
San Diego, California ' - * 8:00 - Program

Luau Buffet Dinner: including Roast Leg of Lamb, Cashew Chicken, Sweet
and Sour Seafood and Salad Bar, Rolls, Rice, Coffee, Tea or Milk.

$18.00

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED:

By Noon Monday, May 15, 1989. Please phone in your reservation ASAP
to the receptionist at Geocon Incorporated at (619) 558-6900. A
reservation made is a reservation paid. If you need to cancel your
reservation, please call Geocon.
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emphasis on the Rose Canyon fault zone. The workshop will be held June
29 and 30 at the Reuben H. Fleet auditorium in Balboa Park, San Diego.
Cosponsorships are currently being requested and can include financial
support, useful suggestions, or listing as a cosponsor. (SCEPP is
paying for the auditorium). Short (GSA-style) abstracts for
contributed presentations or posters are also being requested. Please
contact Sue Tanges (619) 292-8030 or Glenn Roquemore (714) 598-2856
for more information.

The June meeting will be a joint meeting with the San Diego Section
A.S.C.E. Geotechnical Engineering Division on Wednesday, June 14, 1989.
The speaker will be Dr. Michael Reichle, the Senior Seismologist for
C.D.M.G., who will talk on earthquake planning scenario for the San
Diego and Tijuana area.

The annual SDAG, ASCE and SDSU picnic will be held Saturday, September
9, 1989, at 11:00 a.m. at the northeast corner of Vacation Island,
Ski Beach, Mission Bay, San Diego.

Robert Hawk has been selected to fill the newly created position of
Senior Engineering Geologist with the City of San Diego Building
Inspection Department. He began work on April 3. Robert will be
conducting geologic hazard reviews, which have been required since
January 1.

Deadline for announcements to be included in the June newsletter is
May 31, 1989. Please submit to John Hoobs, in writing, at Geocon
Incorporated, 6960 Flanders Drive, San Diego, CA 92121.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
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Geotechnical/Environmental’ Consultant has immediate openings for
engineers and geologists, preferably with Masters Degree and/or some
applicable experience in the San Diego area. Please submit resumes
in confidence to: Ninyo-& Moore, 10225 Barnes Canyon Road, A-112, San
Diego, California 92121, Attention: Mr. Avram Ninyo.

GeoPacifica Geotechnical Consultants has immediate openings for
experienced technicians and geologists. Please submit resumes to James
F. Knowlton, GeoPacifica, 4403 Manchester Avenue, Suite 206, Encinitas,
CA 92024, ' ‘

Diagnostic Engineering Inc. (DEI) has an opening for a manager to
supervise and develop hydrogeologic/subsurface studies, underground
tank regulatory compliance programs, and manage staff. Qualifications
required for the position are: California Registered Geologist, working
knowledge of RCRA, CERCLA, and CAC Title 22 regulations, Project
Management experience, and excellent communications skills. DEI is
a progressive company. Please send resume or contact: Diagnostic
Engineering Inc., 50 E. Foothill Blvd., Arcadia, CA 91006, attention:
Lillian Brock. Phone: (818) 447-5216.
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SDAG 1is looking for corporate sponsors to help us in our yearly
expenses. We received a $500 cash contribution from Woodward-Clyde
Consultants. This contribution will help SDAG in our future functions
planned for 1989. We want to thank Woodward-Clyde Consultants for
their support of SDAG. Their company will be listed as a corporate
sponsor in our 1989 SDAG Membership Directory which is planned for
completion in the summer. If you or your company would like to become
a corporate sponsor and be recognized in our SDAG newsletter, 1989
Directory and the next month's meeting/ send’ a minimum $100
contribution to SDAG c¢/o Mr. John Hoobs, %ocon Incorporated, 6960
Flanders Drive, San Diego, California, 9212 §?974f
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CALL FOR PAPERS! SDAG plans to prepare a ¢pﬁﬁlication entitled
"Geologic Studies in San Diego, 1989" to accompany the SDAG 1989 Fall
Field Trip on October 21 and 22. Submission of draft papers can be
submitted through June to Diane Murbach, 4626 Bay Summit Place, San
Diego, California 92117. Details on the type of computer format will
be distributed to accepted authors. Please call Diane Murbach at (619)
275-2474 for details.

The South Coast Geological Society'’s Fall 1989 field trip will be along
the San Andreas Fault from the vicinity of .Cajon Pass into the Carrizo
Plain. Exact dates have not been determined yet, but will probably
be in the last half of October. We are asking for papers for the
guidebook which will be published for the trip. Topics of the papers
submitted need not be confined to the area of the fault covered by the
field trip. Deadline for submission of papers is August 15, 1989 and

- they should be sent to Joan Baldwin, South Coast Geological Society,

P.0. Box 10244, Santa Ana, California 92711. C(Call Joan Baldwin at
(714) 839-8664 (or 213-715-3368) or John Foster at 714-727-3223 for
further information.

CALL FOR PAPERS on Baja California Geology for volume to be published
by Pacific Section SEPM in conjunction with the October 14 and 15 field
trip. If you have some Baja California research results, please
consider publishing them in the forthcoming volume on Geologic Research
in Baja California to be printed for the October 1989 Pacific Section
SEPM field trip. During this early planning stage, we need to know
how many people are interested in participating. Please send the
working title of your manuscript to Pat Abbott at the Department of
Geological Sciences, San Diego State University, San Diego, CA 92182-
0337, or else call to (619) 594-5586 for further information. Rough
drafts of manuscripts will be needed for review by mid-July. Edited
manuscripts will be returned to authors for preparation as camera-
ready copy on oversized format sheets in typical Pacific Section SEPM
style. We expect a sizeable number of manuscripts to be submitted so
the volume should be noteworthy. We hope to hear from you soon.

San Diego Region Seismic Risk Workshop (Request for Sponsors - Call
for Abstracts). Leighton and Associates is assisting the Southern
California Earthquake Preparedness Project (SCEPP) in organizing a
workshop on the seismic potential of San Diego area faults, with
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